
 
NOTICE FOR: 

 ALL PATIENTS OF LEICESTER TERRACE HEALTH CARE CENTRE, 

LANGHAM PLACE SURGERY AND GREENVIEW SURGERY 
 

O We have recently worked together as a ‘Primary Care Home’, and 

started to deliver the appointment services we provide you in a 

different way. 

 

We now want to ask for your feedback on the way we have been 

providing these services to understand how this service has worked 

for you (the patient). 

 

Over the next few months some of you may be asked (if you are 

happy to) to take part in: 

  Patient feedback surveys 

  A walk through of your patient journey 

  You may be contacted by the research team 

   

For further information please see your practice website or ask to 

speak to your Practice Manager. 

 

 


